TWENTY20 CRICKET
CHESHAM, Harefield and Amersham will contest a three-way Twenty20 tournament on Bank Holiday Monday, May 25. All three play in the Morrant Thames Valley League Division One and the competition should provide great entertainment as a mixture of experience and youth combines.
The two visiting sides will face one another at 10am at Amersham's Shardeloes ground before Amersham take on their opponents in games from 1pm.
Amersham feature young Australian quick bowler Alex Lines while Chesham's battery of young talent is well recognised. Harefield's opening bowler Mluleki Nkala will lead their challenge.
